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Joel Gunn wrote us that you were having 
some back trouble and were in the hospital for 
a while. Susanna and I wish you a speedy re­
covery, but we are certain that someone like 
yourself composed of high grade, very desire­
able, isotropic, homogeneous, elastic, vi­
treous, and adequately sized material should 
be able to take any kind of a blow without 
hinging or stepping any face or crushing your 
platform. 

I have just accepted an appointment at 
Central Washington State College in Ellens­
burg, as a Lecturer in Research Museologyo 
I will be getting their Museum of Man into 
shape and evaluating the community museums 
throughout the central one-third of the state. 
Susanna will work with me for a while, and 
then I hope she will begin to participate in 
a salvage archaeology program developing be­
tween the College and the Public Utilities 
Company. 

I can't begin to express my appreciation 
for all your help in getting me to this point; 
but you know what I am trying to say. It is 
all uphill from here on, and I will never 
forget the first pushes I received from you 
and a few other very good friends. We must 
drive through Twin Falls on our way out at 
the end of August, and will call to say hello. 
Get well, and please give our best to Evelyn. 

As ever, 


